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TO: Members of the City Council 

 

FROM: Ann H. Campbell, Mayor 

 

DATE: May 4, 2012 

 

SUBJECT: Appointment to Fill Vacancy on the Building Board of Appeals 

 

 

 

There currently exists a vacancy on the Building Board of Appeals.  This term of office is to be filled 

by a person in the Home Builder trade.  Nathan Werstein, owner of NW Construction, has applied 

for the position. 

 

Therefore, I request that the City Council approve the appointment of Nathan Werstein to fill the 

unexpired term of office on the Building Board of Appeals. 

 

 

 

AHC/jlr 

 


